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October 17, 1944

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Department of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

1Dear Dr., Allen:

Thanks for your willingness to write another
article, according to the letter from your secretary.

I had hoped to have this for the November issue,
but I do not want to hurry you too much, For the

November issue, I should have the copy by October 23,
for the December issue, on or before November 15.
I will leave it to you as to the issue.
Yours very truly,

Alice K. Griffith
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